State Animal Response Officials to Speak at NCART’s April 5 Meeting

At its next meeting on April 5, 2006, the New Canaan Animal Response Team will hear two Connecticut officials responsible for establishing and coordinating emergency animal response plans throughout the State.  Dr. Arnold Goldman is Executive Director of the Connecticut State Animal Response Team (CTSART) and Chairman of the State Animal Response Team Steering Committee.  Dr. Goldman is also President of the Connecticut Veterinary Medical Association.  Dr. Sheldon Yessenow is the Area 1 Liaison for CTSART and is a member of Veterinary Assistance Team 1.  Dr. Yessenow has direct experience with various disasters, including the World Trade Center rescue and recovery operation.

Drs. Goldman and Yessenow will speak about best practices in creating and running community emergency animal response plans, including evacuation planning, with particular emphasis on regional planning and coordination.  The meeting will be held in the Adrian Lamb Room of the New Canaan Public Library, 151 Main Street, at 1:15 p.m.  The public is encouraged to attend, particularly those interested in emergency planning and operations.

New Canaan Animal Response Team was formed last fall to address some of the tragic issues experienced during the crisis following Hurricane Katrina.  It is one of the first animal response teams in the State of Connecticut.  NCART’s mission is to prepare and operate an emergency animal response plan for New Canaan as part of the New Canaan Emergency Operations Plan.  Experience has shown that without an effective plan for dealing with pets and other domestic animals, emergency operations and disaster relief efforts become seriously impaired, and valuable relief and recovery assets are wasted in the process.  All interested residents are welcome to join the team by calling Mary Ann Kleinschmitt, Animal Control Officer, at 594-3510 or Stacey Hafen, Executive Director of the New Canaan Chapter of the American Red Cross at 966-1663.

